
Special Board Meeting
MINUTES

September 28, 2022

Present:
HIlary Schiraldi, President
Heather World
Bonnee Waldstein
Carolyn White
Mary Szczepanik

Meeting called to order at 9 p.m.

Agenda:  Closure of Canyon Market

A special meeting was held to discuss proposed actions regarding the shutdown of
Canyon Market by the Department of Public Health due to vermin infestation.

As has been discussed in previous meetings, the ongoing problem of Chenery Street
neighbor spreading large quantities of bird seed to feed pigeons has led to an increased
rodent population in neighborhood businesses and residences. City agencies have been
ineffective in stopping this practice in spite of extensive efforts of the Canyon Market
owners to get help.

The board wrote a letter to District 8 Supervisor Raphael Mandelman, with copies to
other city officials, to protest the closure and to demand immediate action.

Heather moved that the board send a letter to Supervisor Mandelman regarding the
9/28/22 closure of Canyon Market. Mary seconded. MSA  Hilary emailed the letter to
Mandelmen.

The letter is here.
Meeting adjourned at 9:30 p.m.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zWw4xUJJEdN2k3yRY5Un8C1rC2kO_UYG/view?usp=sharing

